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Reward Offered For Kickapoo Housing Crimes
(KNZA)--A $1,000.00 reward is being offered in connection with crimes committed
on the Kickapoo Reservation last month. 

According Kickapoo Tribal Police Chief Michael Dougherty, a number of burglaries,
and a case of vandalism, occurred on or around March 20th in site 7 housing, on the
Reservation west of Horton. 

The reward monies are offered to anyone who can provide information leading to the
arrest and conviction of whoever is responsible for the crimes. 

Tips related to the case can be made to police by calling (785) 486-3665. 
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